Help Us Go Green



Dear Parents,

Welcome to LAUNCH Preschool, home of the ROCKETEERS! LAUNCH is going green and we need your help! We would appreciate it if you could provide us with an email account where you can receive newsletters, forms, and updates on classroom and school activities. The phone number and the first email you list will also be used for emergency district-wide alerts or notifications.

Emails will not be distributed to another party, except those that are associated with LAUNCH Preschool (including your child's teacher, principal, and PTA)
We appreciate your cooperation and support in saving the planet one paper at a time!

Child's name	Teacher
Parent's name	Email:
Parent's name	Email:
Phone number:	